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Whakatuta ai te kapua i te rangi!
Ko te Huia Kaimanawa ténei ka riro ki tua o Paerau
Ka taka te tara o te marama!
Haere ra, e kui, ki te pouriuri
He mahi aué tonu, té mutu noa te mamae
Ko te kapohanga a te Atua ka ngau kino i ahau
Te makau o Te Puru o Waikato
Te mokopuna o Te Puru o Tamaki
Ka puahiri Waitemata
Ka tiehu Te Manukanuka-a-Hoturoa
Moe mai e kui, i te rangimarie o te tini kei tua.

Téna koutou e nga Matua,

It is with great sadness as a Kura we moumn the loss of one of our most beloved Kuia Nana Moana
Wilson who passed away this moming. The Kura will be going to Makaurau Marae to pay our respects
at9.15 am. If you wish to attend with the school and your child, we will leave at 9am. We will be taking
only Year 7 - 13.

If you do not wish your child to attend that is fine and if you do then please ensure that all Y9-13 are
in form number one uniform which is a white hard collar shirt, a school tie, polished black shoes, long
trousers for boys or skirts and plain stockings for girls with hair plaited. Please ensure that they are fully
dressed in number ones before they get to school, anyone not properly dressed and prepared upon
arrival will stay behind.

If your child does not return the signed permission slip below then they will need to remain at school. If
you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the office.

Nga manaakitanga,
Arihia Stirling
Principal

HE KURA TANGIHIA

| give permission for to go to Makaurau Marae on
Thursday 25t February 2021.

My emergency contact number is:

Signed: Date:
(Parent/Guardian/Caregiver)




